
From:                                         Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox 
Sent:                                           Tuesday, 28 January 2020 9:45 AM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     FW: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
  
  

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Saturday, 25 January 2020 9:21 PM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
 
 
Submitted on Sat, 25/01/2020 - 21:21 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Sam 
Last Name: Cannuli 
Name Withheld: No 
Email: samc177@gmail.com 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2081 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: I am a holder of a Private Pilots Licence (PPL) since 1999 and trained at Warnervale Airport. As well as 
training I served as the treasurer of the Central Coast Aero Club from 1999 to 2001. I am also a volunteer firefighter 
with the NSWRFS. I am fully aware of the history of Warnervale airfield since 1972, when the Central Coast airfield 
was constructed by the Central Coast Aero Club. The airstrip has been an essential infrastructure that has served the 
military, emergency services, pilots and has offered a first class training facility. In many ways the WAR Act was 
rushed through without proper process and was politically motivated by the then NSW state Labor Party to save a 
marginal seat. Nowhere in Australia does any airport have such a nonsense act restricting it’s use. The airport is 
essential to ALL emergency services and should be left to operate free of restrictions. In my opinion ALL airfields 
should be protected by Commonwealth laws to preserve the important infrastructure for the future. Far too many 
airfields are closed and never to be replaced. Air transport is the key to the future and should be further developed 
and therefore we need as many airfields as possible and plan new ones especially around the Sydney basin. With the 
recent bushfire activity in and around Sydney we will need more large air tankers, refuelling locations and landing 
strips. The current lack of planning and forward vision by governments has become embarrassingly evident. Repeal 
the WAR Act and start planning for the future and stop pandering to minority self interest groups. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/review-warnervale-airport-restrictions-act-1996 
 
 
 


